
Dear Partners, 
  
Please kindly note that SKD-BN700 series with 2-color housing will be 
discontinued from the first of June. 
  
It will be replaced by SKD-BN7000 series with 1-color housing and CE 
certification which is expected to be completed by the end of May. 
  
The price of SKD-BN7000 series is same as SKD-BN700 series. 
  
Should you have any demands for SKD-BN7000 series without CE certification, 
it can be produced from now on. 
  
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Loover-Kilews Industrial Co., Ltd. 
 


